
CRA Newsletter, 5-13-2019 
  
Board of Trustees Annual Meeting 
The Annual Meeting of the CRA Board of Trustees will be held this Thursday, May 16 at 5:30 
pm in the school library. A public comment period for parents, employees or visitors wishing to 
voice a concern or provide feedback are welcome to do so at the beginning of the Board 
meeting. Requests must be submitted in writing to Alicia West, Board Secretary, 24 hours in 
advance of the meeting via email at awest@canyonrimacademy.org. Generally, no more than 3 
minutes each will be allocated. 
  
LUNCH ACCOUNTS 
Please be aware of your child's lunch balance in these last few weeks of school.  All balances 
carry over until next year, so it doesn't hurt to have a little extra in their accounts!  If you have a 
sixth grader with leftover funds the balance will transfer to younger siblings or you may request 
a refund.  Contact the office if you have any questions or want to know any balances.  Children 
should have $30 left in their lunch accounts to get through the end of the year.  Please pay lunch 
money in a timely way, especially during these last few weeks of school.  We appreciate your 
help as we close out the year! 
  
Shoes & Clothing for School 
Parents, just a reminder that even though the weather is getting warmer, students 

need to wear close toed shoes to school so they can participate in all school 
activities.  No flip flops, slippers or shoes with wheels may be worn.  Shoes with an 
open heel (even with the strap) are not allowed.  Please review the dress code 

policy and make sure that clothing worn to school follows the policies.   

  

PARKING GUIDELINES 

Parents, if you visit CRA for a performance, as a volunteer or visitor during the school day and 
park in the church parking lot next door, please make sure that you don’t park by the cones or 
in the area where our student pick up happens.  Please park at the south or north sides of the 
church, not on the east side where the pick-up takes place.  Our after school pick up gets too 
congested and then conditions for student safety are compromised.  Please help our students be 
safe!  

One more reminder…students should not be picked up or dropped off in front of the school on 
2900 East or in the staff parking lot.  Thank you for your cooperation! 

  

Spring Pictures 
Spring pictures were sent home last week.  You may purchase a partial packet by the sheet, the 

full packet or return the entire packet without purchasing pictures.  Pictures or money are due by 

this Friday, May 24
th
.   

  
5

th
 Grade Patriotic Program 

Parents are invited to the 5
th
 grade Patriotic Program on Thursday, May 23

rd
 at 2:30 p.m.   We 

would also like to invite any veterans to attend so that we can honor them for their military 

service during the program.  Veterans may come to the 2:30 performance, or attend the 9:00 

a.m. student assembly.  Please let Sean Thorpe know sthorpe@canyonrimacademy.org if you 

have a veteran that will be coming to either performance.  Thank you! 

  
Library News 
ALL BOOKS ARE DUE BACK TO THE LIBRARY THIS WEEK.  Please help your student 

locate missing books.  If students are unable to find their books a "fine notice" will be coming 

home.  All library fines need to be paid before May 23rd.   

Thank you, Miss Alyson 
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Lost & Found 

Our lost and found is becoming a mound of lost things!  Please check it to see if anything 
belongs to your family.  Anything left by the end of the school year will be donated to 
charity.   
  

Dried up Marker Service Project 

The Kindergarten service project of collecting dried up markers is almost over.  Please 

drop any donations in the box just outside the office by next Friday, May 24th.   

  
CALENDAR 
May 13-17:                  Kindergarten Only – No School for Assessments  

Last week of library- all library books are due. 
Thursday, May 16:      Band Performance for Parents, 2:30 p.m. 
                                    Board of Trustees Annual Meeting, 5:30 p.m. in Library 
                                    Orchestra Performance for Parents, 7:00 p.m.  Multipurpose Room 
Friday, May 17:           2nd Grade Field Trip, Living Traditions Festival, 8:30-12:00 
                                    4th Grade, Mountain Man Rendezvous, 8:30-11:30 
Thursday, May 23:      5th Patriotic Program for parents, 2:30 p.m. 
                                    Last Day of Band & Orchestra classes, no instruments needed 
Monday, May 27:        NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day 
Wednesday, May 29:  Field Day, Non-Uniform Day 
Friday, May 31:           Year End Concert in the Park, 8:45 a.m. Parents Invited! 
                                    Non-Uniform Day         
  
  

  

  

  

  
  
  
  

 


